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NOTICE – RESlDENTIAL FIRE PREVENTION PROGRAM 
 
The Municipality of Township of Low is advising you that the residential fire 
prevention program will be under way in the following sectors from November to 
December 2023: 
 
Route 105:     McDonald Road: 
From 14 to 1120     From 4 to 720 
 
Fieldville Road:     Sector Rivière du Soleil 
Monette Road     Village of Low 
Village of Fieldville    Village of Venosta 
Lac Pike Road from 3 to 15  
 
Fire fighters will be coming to your door to ensure that by-law # 003-2014 concerning 
the protection and prevention of fire emergencies is being followed.  
 
The fire fighters will ensure that: 
 

1. your residence or cottage has the appropriate number of fire/smoke detectors 
and that they are up to code and functional.  

2. your chimney has been cleaned. 
 
While they are present, fire fighters will also ask if you would like them to perform a 
more thorough inventory of all of the elements that could present a fire risk, such as 
your heating system, wood stoves, propane tanks and other such elements. The 
information they collect will provide the Fire Department with the information needed 
to develop a portrait of fire risks in the municipality.  
 



 

 
 

 
The Municipality of Township of Low would appreciate your collaboration in this more 
in-depth analysis, since the ultimate goal of the prevention visits is to protect life and 
property.  
 
Help us keep the Township of Low safe! 
 
For further information please contact Ghyslain Robert, Deputy director at  
819-664-2647 or by email at officiers@lowquebec.ca. 
 
Thank you for your understanding, 

 
 

Sandra Martineau 
 
Sandra Martineau 
General Director and Clerk Treasurer 


